
VOLUNTARY, PRECAUTIONARY BOIL ADVISORY  

Water System Name: Eufaula PWA 

Public Water Supply ID: OK1020514 

Date: 8/29/21 11:30AM 

  
Due to water line break and experienced low or no water pressure in the water 

system and the potential for contamination as a result, the drinking water supplied 

by the City of Eufaula may be unsafe for human consumption. A voluntary, 

precautionary boil advisory is issued for customers who experienced service 

interruptions this weekend.  

It is advised that the consumers of this water system bring the 

water to a full, rolling boil for at least one minute before 

drinking, consumption, food preparation, baby formula 

preparation, dish washing, tooth brushing, ice making, wound 

care, and bathing infants who may ingest bath water. 

Alternatively, bottled water or another acceptable water 

source may be used.  
 

Once water service is returned, customers must flush the water for five minutes or 

until fresh, clear water comes out of tap.  This advisory will remain in effect for 72 

hours.  

 

Questions concerning this situation should be addressed to Willie Eastteam, Public 

Works Director at 918-617-2595. 

 

Address of the PWS: P.O. Box 684, Eufaula, OK 74432.  

County: McIntosh 

 

Further general information can be found on the DEQ website: 

www.deq.ok.gov 


